
Complete our
survey by going to

"tinyurl.com/
VOICESLincs23"

or Scan the 
QR Code

Supported and funded by:

On behalf of NHS Lincolnshire, we would like to
extend our sincerest condolences to you and your

family at this time.

Bereavement VOICES - After End of Life Care Survey 

Have you recently 
lost a loved one?

Did your loved one receive palliative and end of life care
and support in a hospital, care home, hospice or at home?

 We would like to hear what worked well and what could be better.
Previous feedback has already helped us improve services  for

others, as everyone deserves the best possible experience during
their final days. 

All provided answers remain anonymous and will never identify
you.   If you need a hard copy version please contact us at 

01205 820892 or email enquiries@hwlincs.co.uk

Please could you take a few minutes to share your experience of
the palliative and end of life care and the support your loved one

received. 
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